
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Collier  
What an amazing end of term it has been. I have heard so many wonderful comments 
from both children and parents in relation to our school trips. The infants had a great 
day at Temple Newsam, and KS2 enjoyed their visit to Dig on Monday. Thank you to 
the PTA who have supported the cost of these trips and also to the parents for 
supporting us on these visits. 
  
Today our governors have had the very hard job of judging the Easter egg competition. 
The entries this year were amazing. I have been so impressed with the time, thought 
and effort that has gone into each design. Very well done to everybody who took part. 
  
I wish you all the very best wishes for the Easter break and look forward to welcoming 
you back to school on Monday 9th April for what will be 
another excellent term. 
  
Best wishes, 
Linda Collier  

Working together, we can all achieve success. 

@pselvington www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

Friday 23rd March 2:30pm 
Easter Church Service 
  
2018 Summer Term 
 
Monday 14th May 
Year 6 SATs Begin 
Sunday 10th June 
Summer Fete Maypole 
Friday 15th June 2:00pm 
Fathers in School  
Wednesday 27th – Friday 
29th June  
Y5/Y6 Residential 
Tuesday 3rd July  
Sports Day (Afternoon)  
Monday 9th July 
Meet Your New Class  
Wednesday 11th July 
2:00pm & 6:00pm 
KS2 Play  
Thursday 12th July 6:00pm 
KS2 Play  
Friday 13th July 
Meet Your New Class  
School Reports  
Wednesday 18th July 
2:30pm 
EYFS Graduation 
Wednesday 18th July 
5:00pm – 6:15pm  
Class 1 and 2 PTA Disco  
6:30pm – 7:45pm 
Class 3,4 and 5 PTA Disco 
Thursday 19th July 2:30pm  
Leavers’ Assembly  
Friday 20th July 2:30pm  
Leavers’ Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed 

this week are shown in red 

Our Christian Value for 

the Spring half term. 

 

After School Clubs: 

Summer Term, First Half 

All clubs finish at 4:15pm, 

with the exception of KS2 

Cricket which finishes at 

4:00pm and Rainbows which 

finishes at 4:30pm. 

Monday 

KS1 Rugby  

Tuesday 

Gardening Club  

KS2 Tri Golf  

KS1 Cricket Club  

Eco Club  

Wednesday 

Athletics  

KS2 Tennis 

Rainbows 

Thursday 

KS2 Rounders  

Friday 

KS2 Dance Club  

Dunnington Easter Egg Hunt  
Come to Dunnington Reading Rooms on Saturday 24th March, 

9:00-12:00, for an Easter egg hunt, big breakfast and 

traditional games. The hunt starts and finishes at the Reading 

Rooms. For more information, visit 

www.dunningtonfayre.org.uk  

Elvington Easter Races  
Come and join the fun in the Elvington Easter Races! On April 

1st, between 2pm and 4pm, there will be an egg ‘n’ spoon race, 

a sack race, a 3-legged race, adult and children’s races, face 

painting, live music and much more!    

Elvington Out of School Club Easter Disco 

On Friday 23rd March, Elvington Out of School Club are holding 

their Easter disco between 6:00pm and 9:00pm. There will be a DJ, 

hot dogs, sweets, games and a bar. All are welcome and entry is 

£2.00.   

Elvington Brownies Easter Fundraiser   
Elvington Brownies are holding an Easter fundraising morning 

for guide dogs and hearing dogs on Monday 2nd April on 

Elvington Green 10-12. Join them for duck races, egg and 

spoon races, egg rolling, Easter bonnet competition, raffle & 

tombola. Plus tea/coffee and cakes for sale in the village hall.  

School Library Books  
We are pleased to announce that the school library is now up 

and running for children to borrow books. Each child will have an 

opportunity to choose a book to bring home with them during 

term time. We would ask that all books are returned at the end of 

every half term.  

After School Clubs: Summer Term 

A copy of next term’s timetable for after school clubs was sent 

out via email yesterday. Once again, we are asking that you sign 

your child up for the club(s) of their choice using the link provided 

in this week’s newsletter email. We would be grateful if you could 

ensure that one survey is completed per child. If you do not hear 

from us, please assume that your child has been allocated a 

place. If you have any questions regarding the clubs, please 

speak to Miss Shepherd. 

Sickness in School 

We have been advised that there is a case of Chicken Pox in 

school. If your child shows any symptoms, please ensure that 

you notify the office and that your child is kept at home for five 

days from the onset of the rash.  


